
 

 

 

Creation Technologies - Supplier Communication 

SUBJECT: An Update from Creation Technologies  

DATE: Monday August 12th, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that a new revision of Creation SQR (Supplier Quality Requirements, Rev E.) 

is now available.  

The SQR document describes the quality requirements for organizations supplying parts, materials, or 

services to Creation Technologies and Creation’s customers. With this revision, our goal was to eliminate 

redundant and superfluous information and provide an overall better user experience. 

We invite you to visit our Supplier Website to access the new revision of the SQR and to explore other 

available resources on the website as well.  

If you have any questions or would like to discuss with us, please reach out to your Creation 

representative. 

 

We thank you for your dedication to quality and we look forward to our continued partnership.  

 

Warm regards,  

Creation Global Quality Shared Services - Supplier Quality Team 

Creation Supplier Website - https://www.creationtech.com/suppliers/ 

https://www.creationtech.com/suppliers/

